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Oral boards were held on June 21, 2022, and four (4) of the six (6) candidates 

interviewed passed with 70% or higher.  These candidates were added to the 

eligibility list. Five (5) candidates have been removed.  The list now contains five (5) 

candidates. The Chief can hire from the top seven.  

 

Examination results will remain on file for five years as required by civil service 

rules. 


